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     Tuesday 5th September 2023 
Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to Year 6 

 

We hope that you have all enjoyed a relaxing summer and are ready for the new academic year. We are 

looking forward to working with you to ensure your child achieves the best they possibly can in Year 6. 

This will be a fun and challenging year with many exciting opportunities. 

 

Our topic for this term is World War 2. We will be exploring key dates and events during World War 2, 

looking at the countries involved and how the war affected families and children. We will also be looking at 

how we remember World War 2 and how it has impacted life today. Links to World War 2 will be made 

across the curriculum where possible. 

 

At this current time, we are focusing on getting the children back into a routine and there will not be much 

mention of SATs.  However, later on in the year, we will provide you with more information about the 

SATs, and how best to support your child. We do ask that you read regularly with your child; discussing a 

book makes a huge difference to a child’s progress and your support is greatly appreciated. Maths and 

reading homework will be issued each week (see timetable below for set days). Your child has been issued 

an overview of their weekly spellings for this term. Spelling tests will take place every Friday. 

 

Music lessons will continue to take place every Monday and PE days will be Tuesday and Thursday. Please 

ensure your child comes into school in their PE kit on those days.  

 

We are sure that the children are now very excited about the forthcoming residential at the Conway 

Centre. We would like to invite parents, carers and children to join us in Dane Hall on Friday 8th September 

for a short meeting where we will discuss the arrangements for the trip. This will be an opportunity for you 

to meet both the Year 6 teachers and ask questions about Conway or the Year 6 curriculum.  
 

Monday  Bring instrument for music lessons. 

 Set Reading homework.  

Tuesday  Wear PE kit (appropriate for outdoor PE). 

 Maths homework due in. 

Thursday  Wear PE kit (indoor PE). 

 Reading homework due in. 

Friday  Spelling test. 

 Set Maths homework. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hall and Miss Evans 


